
NOMINATIONS BEING ACCEPTED FOR THE ANNUAL  
DR. JOAN LUCID LEADERSHIP AND SERVICE AWARD 

 

The Saugus Union School District is seeking nominations for the annual Dr. Joan Lucid 
Leadership and Service Award. The award which honors Dr. Lucid, who retired in June of 2018, 
after nearly four decades as an educator/administrator in the Saugus Union District, will be 
given to an individual or group that has made a significant contribution to the learning and 
development of students in the Saugus Union School District. 
 
Nominations will be accepted between June 8, 2023 and July 8, 2023 and will be presented at a 
future SUSD Governing Board meeting: 
 
 

• Nominations should be completed online via the following form: 
https://forms.gle/Rs2X9tf4YwE9TW4N8 

• Nominations will be reviewed by the SUSD Governing Board representatives and District 
Leadership members after July 8, 2023. 

• The recipient of the Dr. Joan Lucid Leadership and Service Award will be notified by 
August 29, 2023.  
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